
 

 

25th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
Childcare Vouchers  

 
 

We are now accepting childcare vouchers from Edenred and these may be redeemed against Nursery 
fees, Breakfast Club and Tea Time Club. They cannot be redeemed against lunch fees.  
 
Details can be found on the government website https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-
costs/childcare-vouchers  or please contact Bachar at bachar.aleddin@st-charles.rbkc.sch.uk for further 
information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Ann Slavin 
Executive Head 
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